
 

         
 

 
Bond Phase 2 Construction and Boundaries Update 

Central High School 
 

 
 
Boundary Changes: 

• As the new Westview High School (156th & Ida) and Buena Vista High School 
(60th & L) open, tentatively scheduled for fall 2022, boundary changes for all 
district high schools will go into effect.  

o A portion of Central High’s northeastern boundary will transition to North 
High. 

o A portion of Central High’s northcentral boundary will transition to Benson 
High.  

 
OPS is committed to regular, ongoing communication with impacted families throughout 
Bond Phase 2. For more information, please visit https://boundary.ops.org/ or contact 
the Central High office at (531) 299-2660. 
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